
BUHL CLINIC  |  RIBBON-CUTTING EVENT  |  JAN 18

We’re excited to welcome you to our brand new Buhl Clinic! Please join us for 
our Ribbon Cutting Event–Friday, Jan. 18th beginning at 11:45, with Ribbon 
Cutting at noon, followed by lunch and tours until 6pm. Located on HWY30 
next to the Chamber of Commerce, the clinic is open Monday - Friday from 
8-5. Schedule an appointment by calling (208) 543-4785.
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